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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Fort Wayne Senate Executive Committee 

FROM:  Cigdem Z. Gurgur, Chair 
Educational Policy Committee 

DATE:            September 10, 2014 

SUBJ:             Proposed Changes in Senate Bylaws for International Education Advisory 
Subcommittee (IEAS) 

WHEREAS, IPFW had recently restructuring in Student Affairs; and 

WHEREAS, proposed amendments in Senate Bylaws are necessary to take into account the 
new structure;  

BE IT RESOLVED, that The International Education Advisory Subcommittee (IEAS) shall 

consist of the director of the program, one student at or beyond the second-year level in 

International Education selected annually by the Student Government upon the 

recommendation of the chief officer of the International Students Association or successor 

organization, a staff member in  either the Center for Academic Support and Achievement 

or Student Success and Transition selected annually by the  Vice Chancellor for Student 

Affairs and Enrollment Management, and five Faculty members elected by the Senate to 

staggered three-year terms. The chair shall be elected by the Subcommittee from among 

the members elected by the Senate. 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that this Subcommittee shall be the liaison between the Faculty 
and the Director of International Education, advising the director on policies relating to 
international services and education, and recommending policies and goals for 
international services and education to the Senate. 


